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1. The Superintendent reported that all teacher hiring has been completed.   
 
2. The Board approved student participation in the Legions “No Stone Left Alone” 

program.  The aim of the program is to engage young Canadians in a ceremony at a 
local Veterans Memorial Cemetery by having them place a Canadian Flag and a Poppy 
in front of a Veteran’s grave sight.   

 
3. The Board will have a school bus participating in the Rodeo Parade this year.  The bus 

will have banners announcing the 50th Anniversary of the Swan Valley School Division.  
 
4. A request by the Rugby Team came to the Board seeking permission to host a 

Wrestling Event at the Swan Valley Regional Secondary School Gym as a fundraiser for 
the Rugby Programs.  The Secretary-Treasurer was asked to check with the Division’s 
insurance provider to see if there are any liability issues for the Board.   

 
5. The Board passed a resolution to officially become a member of the Swan River 

Community Mobilization Committee.  Community Mobilization is a partnership of 
many agencies working collaboratively to support people in need in the Valley. 

 
6. Courtney Densen provided a demonstration of how the Board will be provided their 

Board package next year.  The goal is to go paperless.  This online capability is possible 
with the new website. 

 
7. This was the last Board Meeting of the current school year.  The next official Board 

Meeting will be August 28, 2017.   
 
8. The Board wishes everyone a restful and enjoyable summer. 
 


